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OSCAR President

From: Marc Cornell <Marc.Cornell@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 4 July 2019 10:41
To: OSCAR President
Cc: secretary@oscar.org.au; Tegan Hackett
Subject: Re: Clarifications re MCU18/0350 & RAL18/0199

Hi Greg, 

Sorry I missed your call, I’m out of the office this morning. 

If the submission is received on or before 5 July 2019 by email, I would consider that this would meet the 

timeframe criteria and would be properly made if they met the other properly made submission criteria. 

The Act does not allow for an extension for the submissions timeframe based on the request from SARA. 

However, people may still provide comments after the formal period has ended and these would be considered 

by the assessment team. Any comments made after the close of submissions would not be properly made 

though. 

Hope this helps. 

Cheers, 

Marc  

From: OSCAR President <president@oscar.org.au> 
Sent: 04 July 2019 09:57:56 
To: Marc Cornell 
Cc: secretary@oscar.org.au 
Subject: Clarifications re MCU18/0350 & RAL18/0199  

  
[SCC External Email: Use caution with links and attachments] 
Hi Marc 
  
I have just left a message for you to call me. 
  
You may wish to respond to this email if you would prefer. The questions I have on behalf of members are as follows: 
  
1              When is the submission close time? There seems to be some confusion as to whether it is 16:30 or midnight 

tomorrow, 5 July. The Public Notification Ad that appeared in the SCD on 20 May did not specify a time so I assume 
submissions time-stamped on or prior to 11:59 pm will be deemed to be properly made (provided of course that all 
other conditions for properly made submissions are met). 

  
2              Given SARA’s request for more information from the developer, and the developer representative’s subsequent 

request to stop the assessment process, will the submission date be extended to give the community the 
opportunity to consider the responses the developer provides to SARA as these could have an impact on the 
content of submissions members of the community might wish to make? 

  
A timely response would be appreciated. 
  
Best wishes … Greg 
  
Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 
T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: https://www.oscar.org.au/ 

 


